

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Monday, 25 February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we are learning about Animals next half term, we have organised a school trip to Pets at Home on **Thursday 28**th **February and Friday 1**st **March 2019.**

The class will be split into two groups and your child will take part on either Thursday OR Friday.

On the day, the Reception children will have their lunch at school as usual and we will depart school around 1pm.

Whilst at Pets at Home, the children will take part in several engaging, animal activities that will aid the development of their communication and creativity skills.

We will leave Pets at Home at 2.30pm and return to school for the afternoon in time for usual dismissal at 3.15pm.

All children will be required to wear school uniform, along with a warm coat and sensible foot wear.

We have the capacity to bring two parent volunteers with us on the trip. If you would like to accompany us, please tell a member of staff. Should we have more than two volunteers, we will draw the names from a hat and inform you of whether you have been selected by 26th February.

If you have any questions or concerns about this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Kind regards,

Siobhan Lloyd Deputy Early Years Lead

